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Mark Your 

Calendar! 
June 3 
Cops and Boobers 
 
June 9-10 
Country Music Festival, 
Lebanon 
 
June 10 
Touch a Truck, Hamilton 
Township 
 

June 16 
3rd Friday Concert 
Lebanon 
 
June 18 
Father’s Day 
 
June 19 
Juneteenth Observed 
 
 
June 24 
Youth Fishing Derby, 
Caesar Creek 

Police & EMS Appreciation May 15-27 
To show our thanks and appreciation 

for their service, Emergency Services 

collected money from our employees.  

Dispatchers Paige Barton and Jenny 

Key then went out and purchased 

goodies to make gift baskets that were 

delivered to both Police and EMS 

agencies by Paige, Jenny and our new-

est dispatchers, Nathan Eve, Kaitlyn 

Niles, Sarah Moore, and Andrew 

Wagenknecht.  
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Meet Our New Dispatchers 

Kaitlyn Niles 

 
Kaitlyn resides in Lebanon, Ohio and is originally from Griswold, Connecticut where 

she went to high school and graduated in 2014.  She went to nursing school briefly 

and decided to join the Army where she was a Corrections and Detention Specialist in 

the CT Army NG from 2015-2018.  She has also worked as a Patient Care Technician.  

Kaitlyn and her fiancé Joshua have an adorable 2-year-old son Derek and a 5-year-old 

German Shepherd name Luna.  In her spare time, she loves to take her son to the 

park, walking, hiking, and reading.  She is always up for a new adventure and her 

favorite thing to do is spending time with her family. 

Nathan Eve 

 
Nathan currently resides in Lebanon, Ohio and is originally from Wilmington, Ohio 

but notes he has moved around a lot.  He attended schools in Wilmington, Lebanon, 

and Clinton Massie.  Nathan briefly worked as a corrections officer and on Carroll 

Creek Farms.  Nathan has 3 children and a girlfriend of 5 years.  When not working 

Nathan enjoys hunting, fishing, motorcycles, and cars. 

 
 

Andrew Wagenknecht 

 
Andrew was born, raised and currently lives in Franklin, Ohio.  He graduated from 

Franklin High School in 2021 and attended the Warren County Career Center for Fire-

fighter I and II during the fall 2022 and spring of 2023.  Andrew is currently working 

with the Franklin Township Fire Department as a volunteer firefighter.  Andrew has 

two dogs, a Great Dane named Lucy and Shaggy a Bernedoddle.  In his spare time, he 

enjoys sports and learning more about history, and interesting and useless facts. 
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Meet Our New LEPC/Grants Coordinator 

Frances Ficke 

 
Frances is originally from Dayton, Ohio and currently resides in Carlisle, Ohio.  She 

earned an Associate Degree in EMS and is a Certified Critical Care Paramedic and is 

working on getting her Bachelor’s Degree in Emergency Management Administra-

tion at Franklin University.  Frances has worked for the City of Monroe and the City 

of Franklin dispatch centers.  She is recently married and has an 8-year-old son 

named Parker.  Frances has 3 dogs Rascal a Heeler mix, JJ a Chiweenie and Louis a 

Frenchie.  When not working she likes to design and print t-shirts and cups, watch-

ing her son play soccer and camping.  Frances says she is a forever learner and really 

enjoys learning new information and skills. 

Sarah Moore 

 
Sarah is from Franklin, Ohio and graduated from Franklin High School in 2013.  She 

is now living in Middletown, Ohio and currently is also working as a PRN Techni-

cian on the Advanced Care Unit at Atrium Medical Center.  Sarah has 3 children, 1 

boy and 2 girls.  She coaches Pee Wee Cheer for Franklin.  Her children are very ac-

tive in sports, and she can always be found on the ball field or cheer mat.  She also 

has 2 dogs a German Shepherd named Sky and German Shepherd mix named Ros-

coe.  Sarah is the only girl with 6 brothers.  She is a huge baseball fan, loves to hunt 

and fish, hiking, being outdoors and seeing new things. 

  ___ Sydney Renner 

 

  ___ Kim Jent 

 

  ___ Sara Swierk 

 

  ___ Samantha Hall 

 

  ___ Sophia Abrams 

A. At our house, it is referred to as the “Sidley Zoo”. We have 

four dogs and two cats and three goldfish! Our dogs are 

named after cars (Bentley, Ranger, Tacoma and Lincoln) and 

our cats are Italian mobsters (Guido and Vinny). 

B. I am married to my high school sweetheart that I met on a 

blind date! We have been married for 27 years  

C. I have hiked to the highest peak in Tennessee.  

D. I cheered competitively for 14 years & went to Hawaii for a 

world championship. 

E. I have been to Disney 21 times in my life.   
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EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT 

June Birthdays 

 
Brian Holtel — June 2nd 

 
Cassidy Gatio — June 4th 

 
Amber Wilson — June 13th 

 
Paige Barton — June 27th 

 

 June Milestones 
 

Cassidy Gatio  9 yrs. — June 11th 

Carmen Carson 16 yrs. — June 13th 

Jonathan Bright 7 yrs. — June 13th 

Sherri Holliday 1 yr. — June 13th 

Melissa Abrams 22 yrs. — June 25th 

Virginia Books 5 yrs. — June 25th 

David Sauer 5 yrs. — June 25th 

April 

Mike Wiggins, Dispatcher 

On April 27 at 6:12 pm the Communications Center received a 

call that a 12 year old girl had been bitten by a dog. The infor-

mation relayed to the call taker was severe.  CareFlight was re-

quested to fly at 6:29 pm and they had landed and were on 

their way to Childrens of Cincinnati at 6:47 pm.  

 

Dispatcher, Carmen Carson sent out an email asking if anyone 

would like to donate money, because she wanted to get a small 

gift together from our department and drop it off at the hospi-

tal. Thanks to everyone’s generosity, Carmen dropped off a 

stuffed animal and a gift card. We hope she is recovering well. 

Thank you Carmen for organizing this thoughtful gesture. 
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EMS STAR LIFE AWARDS CEREMONY—MAY 24th 

On Wednesday, May 24th at the Ohio 

EMS Star of Life Award Ceremony the 

Clearcreek Fire District and Warren 

County  Dispatchers were recognized 

for working together to control the  

chaotic situation and in stabilizing 

Officer Eric Ney after he was shot in the 

face while responding to a call.   

Everyone’s quick actions getting him to 

the nearest Level1 Trauma center ulti-

mately saved his life.  We are so proud 

of everyone and happy for their  

recognition.  Warren County  

Dispatch was represented by Brandy 

Cooper, Jonathan Bright, Stacy Ryan, 

Jenny Key, Paige Barton, Dennis Rutter 

and Jordan Williams. 
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Navigator 2023—The premier conference for medical, fire, and police dispatching was held April 17-20, 

2023 in Denver, Colorado and Warren County Emergency Services was represented by Jonathan Bright, 

Paige Barton, Lyndsey Stump, Sara Orr, and Kim Adams.  The group was very proud that their own 

agency already incorporates many of the things discussed and they had a great time! 

 

CONTINUING EDUCATION 

The National Public Employer Labor Relations Association (NPELRA) the premier  

organization for public-sector labor relations and human  

resources professionals held their annual conference April 

23-26, 2023 in Louisville, KY.  Melissa Bour and Jesse  

Madden attended from Warren County Emergency Services. 
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Warren County Communications Center, Training Coordinator  

Samantha Hall worked in conjunction with Clearcreek Fire  

District and Kettering Health Network to educate 1st graders at 

Clearcreek Elementary School on how to Stop the Bleed. We  

discussed calling 911, what types of questions we will ask, and the 

importance of knowing your address. After breaking into small 

groups, we taught them how to apply direct pressure to a bleeding 

injury and how to pack larger wounds with packing gauze. The final 

topic was the use of a tourniquet. The students learned what a  

tourniquet is and how it works to stop bleeding. They then got to  

apply the tourniquet on a wounded leg simulaid.  This is a  

wonderful public outreach program to teach our new generation, 

lifesaving skills. 

PUBLIC OUTREACH—STOP THE BLEED 
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EMA Spotlight  

During the Storm School, Duke Energy  

presented several Southwest Ohio and 

Northern Kentucky County EMAs with a 

grant to help improve emergency  

management programs and systems.  

All Southwest Ohio EMAs have a great working  

relationship with Duke Energy, exercising on the  

importance of the power grid, staging vital equipment 

before storms occur, and coordinating restoration of 

critical power services.  

Warren County EMA and other EMAs from the region attended Duke Energy’s Storm School on 

May 10th, 2023. This regional, free event is designed for first responders and emergency  

management partners in the Southwest Ohio and Northern Kentucky region. Presentations about 

meteorology and regional weather patterns, storm preparation and restoration, grid resiliency, 

and vegetation management were shared to demonstrate how Duke Energy makes decisions and 

works collaboratively to restore power after a storm . This information is beneficial to help  

understand power outages and provide education to those  

impacted by an outage.  

The Storm School wrapped up with a live line safety demonstra-

tion. During this demonstration, Duke Energy personnel showed 

the dangers of live power lines. It is especially important to  

always treat every power line, even downed lines, as if they are 

live and dangerous! 

Duke Energy is looking to host the next  

Storm School in February of 2024. Warren  

County EMA will share more information  

when it becomes available.  

Warren County EMA would like to thank Duke Energy for their support!  
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A Mental Health Awareness Fundraiser was held on May 9th sponsored by 
the Mason Professional Fire Fighters Local 4049 and Mason Police  
Association at 16 Lots Brewing Company.  Money raised will be donated to 
the Warren County Peer Support Team to help provide crisis support for all  
Warren County First Responders. Thank you everyone who helped put this on 
and to those that came out and supported this event.   

If you or a member of your department has a need for the Warren 
County Peer Support Team, please don’t hesitate to reach out.  We 
can be reached through Warren County Communications Center at 
513-695-2525.  Just ask for Bob Moertle and he will call you back.  It 
doesn’t have to be for a big event that just occurred.  You never know 
when something can trigger a past experience.  The team or just a 
member of the team is available any time someone needs to talk.  The 
team trains monthly and if anyone in your department is interested in 
joining, please reach out. 
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      Shout Outs 
Positive feedback from the surveys that go out to callers. Keep up the awesome work  

everyone! 
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LEADS 
By: Christopher Dill, Supervisor & LEADS TAC 

LOCATES:  The locate restriction due to the potential for an out-
break of COVID-19 inside jails has been lifted.  Agencies shall  
resume placing locates on subjects located within the PUR/
Extradition Limitation in accordance with LEADS policy. 
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Warren County Annual Police Memorial Service 
On May 15th, members of the Warren County Emergency Services Department attended the Warren  

County Police Chiefs Association while they honored Warren County’s fallen officers at the annual Warren 

County Police Memorial Ceremony.  Held each May during National Police Week, the ceremony pays  

tribute to all of the officers who have given their lives in service to our communities.  At the completion of 

the ceremony there was a procession from the memorial to Lifehouse Church on Utica Road.  The officers 

honored were: 

 

Officer George Baysore, Franklin PD 
Sheriff W.E. Graham, WCSO 
Deputy Homer Burlile, WCSO 
Chief James Elder, Mason PD 
Officer William Johnson, Springboro PD 
Officer Jeffrey Phegley, Morrow PD 
Sergeant Brian Dulle, WCSO 

Where Am I?  
 

If you know the location where this picture 

was taken, email us at  

sherri.holliday@wcoh.net no later than  

June 30th. Everyone that has the correct  

answer will be entered into a drawing for  

a gift card. 

Include your name, phone number, depart-

ment you work for with your guess of the  

location. Check back next month to see  

if your name was drawn.  

mailto:sherri.holliday@wcoh.net
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Warren County Emergency Services 
520 Justice Dr 

Lebanon, OH 45036 

(513) 695-1315 

Stay connected with us by: 

Website: www.co.warren.oh.us/emergencyservices  

Facebook: @WCOHEMA 

Twitter: @WCEMAOhio 

Newsletter Editor: Melissa Bour & Sherri Holliday 

Email: Sherri.holliday@wcoh.net 

Congratulations  to  

Alexander Mokrycki, Warren County 

Telecom for guessing last month’s 

Where Am I picture of the view from 

the Caesar’s Creek Dam, Caesar’s Creek 

State Park.  

 

Your gift card can be picked up at the 

supervisor’s desk. 

 

Photo Credit Warren County EMA 

A. I went skydiving for the first time last year, and cannot wait 

to go again! 

B. I enjoy reading and traveling. Last year I read over 50 books 

and went on 3 vacations. 

C. I’m on the board of directors for a couple charity groups and 

am also the webmaster for them. 

D. The tattoo on my left arm I did myself. 

E. I have been to 17 states.  

F. I am terrified and really do not like frogs!   

   B Kim Adams 

 

   C Joey Bishop 

 

    F Sherri Holliday 

 

    A Cassidy Gatio 

 

    E Ashleigh Riffle 

 

    D Chris Dill    

http://www.co.warren.oh.us/emergencyservices
https://twitter.com/WCEMAOhio
mailto:melissa.bour@wcoh.net
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MARK YOUR CALENDARS 


